REF: MOSS VALE PLASTICS RECYCLING FACILITY SSD9409987

[ wish to register my absolute objection to the proposed Plasrefine plant at the Moss
Vale site. Serious consideration needs to be given to the likely impact this industry
would have on our community.

If the development were approved, my main concerns would be:

1. Who would be responsible for repair and maintenance of local roads, which
would be damaged by the high volume of heavy vehicles? And what steps would be
taken to manage traffic flow through the main street?

There is no possibility of road widening or extra lanes in this town!

2. Who would compensate residents of the streets impacted by 24/7 truck noise,
many of whom are elderly, when this industry, at that site, devalues their properties?

On leaving the site, these trucks will be passing through approximately 7 blocks of
residences to Argyle Street, then through the main streetand past countless other
residences and businesses, on already busy roads.

3. Who would compensate those residents who require mental health supportas a
result of 24 /7 traffic noise? Ihave lived in the Illawarra where I was subject to constant
heavy vehicle noise and can attest to the anxiety and fatigue this can cause.

4, What systems would be in place to prevent pollution of our air and water? This
industry would be less than 3 kms from our primary school and shopping centre!

A development such as this should be located in an industrial precinct, with suitable
heavy vehicle access, adequate road pavementand no impact on residential areas!

In anticipation of your reply,
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